
GRANT PARK HIGH SCHOOL 
 

Safe Grad Committee 2024 
 
Dear GPHS Graduates and Parents/Guardians: 
 
We are holding a “Boston Booster Fundraiser Dinner and Silent Auction” and are asking 
for your support to sell tickets. 
 

When: Monday, April 8th 5:00 – 9:00 pm 
 

Where:  Boston Pizza @ 1160 Taylor Avenue 
 

Who:   Graduates, family members (under 18 are welcome), friends 
 

Cost:  $20.00 per person 
 

What:  Pizza and pop 
   Silent Auction – Over $5000.00 in prizes 
 

Please use the order form below to purchase tickets. Completed forms and payment are to be 
submitted to Ms. Cuddy, Guidance Counsellor, at the school. Tickets will be available for students to 

pick up from the school office the day after the order has been handed in. 
No tickets will be available for purchase at the event. 

If you have any questions about tickets, please contact the Parent Committee Co-chairs, Lorraine 
Peitsch (lorrainepeitsch@gmail.com) or Serena Santa (serena.santa@hotmail.com). 
 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
Boston Booster Fundraiser Dinner and Silent Auction 

 
Name of Student: ________________________________________ 
 
Name of Parent/Guardian: _________________________________ 
 
Number of Tickets: _________ x $20.00     =    $ _       __  _____.00 
 

Please make cheques payable to Grant Park High School. 
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